Zika Incoming Call Script

Thank you for your interest in the CDC's survey on public health. If you would like to schedule an appointment, please leave your name and phone number and one of our interviewers will return your call. Alternatively, you can email us at CDCHealthSurvey@srbi.com. For your information, the survey will take approximately 12 minutes of your time, and the findings from this study will help to gather valuable data on public health. If you wish to be removed from the sample so that you won't be contacted again, please leave a message to this effect after the tone or send us an email at CDCHealthSurvey@srbi.com. Please include your phone number in this message.

We look forward to speaking with you, and hope we can include you in our study.